TOY DRIVE TO BENEFIT THE
MILWAUKEE HOUSE OF PEACE

November 16 - December 15

The holiday season has begun, and many people have
started getting gifts for their family and friends. However there are
some people who don’t have that privilege. Even in our own
community people don’t have enough money to buy gifts.
Whitefish Bay Middle School is participating in our annual Toy
Drive for the Milwaukee House of Peace. The donations will bring
much joy to the less fortunate.

Please deliver your NEW, unwrapped toys (we would also
like socks and pacifiers) to the lobby of your school.







